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Comments Received :

This is a very important program that needs to be allowed to move forward. The State of South Carolina has over 20 private
colleges and universities and over 30 public colleges and universities. With the COVID-19 pandemic prior to the collection of
the 2020 Census information, there is a high probability that many students in the group quarters housing in these colleges
and universities were either missed or undercounted. With the large numbers of students residing in group quarters in South
Carolina, this program would be extremely beneficial in ensuring everyone in South Carolina was counted once and only
once. We would be grateful for the opportunity to participate and assist in this process.



